FARWELL ISD
BOARD MINUTES
8/5/2024

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a special board meeting at 7:00 pm in the Farwell ISD
Administration Building at 805 Ave G, Farwell, Texas.

Members Board present were; Ryan Williams, Joe Jaime, Mario Vidaurri, Eric McElroy, Vince
Smith, and Ashley Nichols.

Meeting opened up at 7:00 pm with a prayer by Eric McElroy, followed by the pledge.
Colby Waldrop, Superintendent reported that the ESSA funding for this year will be $117,022.

Motion made by Eric McElroy and seconded by Ashley Nichols to approve the consent agenda.
Motion passed all in favor.

Shane Perkins, Athletic Director gave the athletic report. Upcoming athletic activities.
Principals gave reports on registration for school.

Motion made by Ashley Nichols and seconded by Mario Vidaurri to approve the appraisal
values for the 24-25 school budget year. Motion passed all in favor.

Motion made by Eric McElroy and seconded by Vince Smith to approve the cafeteria prices for
the 24-25 school year. Motion passed all in favor.

Colby Waldrop, Superintendent reported that they upcoming school year budget will be
$9,314,623. This includes the bond payment of $634,106

Next board meeting will be on August 26, 2024

Motion made by Mario Vidaurri and seconded by Eric McElroy. Motion passed all in favor.



